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Hi,

I object to the local plan.

I think the plan is building too much and also the infrastructure is not there currently and
will just make it worse on the roads, schools and hospitals. The green belt is severely
impacted and destroys a lot of what Warrington has. The plan is too big for me to detail
here but peel hall is one area which should be left alone as the area doesn't have any
other big green spaces for local people to go to. It is a massive disruption to the area
and will put massive strain on infrastructure and services as well. 

Any areas that are not accessed by residents, like port Warrington, could be a welcome
addition but areas like peel hall should be left alone and used for recreational purposes. 

Thanks,

Mr Chris Pearce

Warrington




